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(CCC) Working from home 
 
Q1. During the month of April 2022, how many council employees were working 
from home, and what percentage of the office-based workforce does this 
represent? 
 
Q2. Between 1st and 30th April 2022, how many desk bookings were made 
across the council's office buildings and, on average, how many desk bookings 
were there a day during this month? 
 
Q3. How many desks were available for use in the month April 2022 across the 
council's office buildings? 
 
Q4. What was the maximum number of office staff who could theoretically work in 
the office on any given day in April 2022? 
 
Q5. What was the total number of office staff who worked in your council's offices 
each day prior to the pandemic? 
 
Response: 
 

Thank you for your request for information above, which we have dealt with under 
the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 
I hope the following will answer your query: 

Q1. During the month of April 2022, how many council employees were working 
from home, and what percentage of the office-based workforce does this 
represent?  

 We do not hold this information in this format 

 Q2. Between 1st and 30th April 2022, how many desk bookings were made 
across the council's office buildings and, on average, how many desk bookings 
were there a day during this month? 

 371 Desk bookings during April 2022 at Mandela House and 171 Arbury 
Road 

Average desk bookings per day was 17.6 

  

Q3. How many desks were available for use in the month April 2022 across the 
council's office buildings?  
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 We have 308 desks available for use. 

 Q4. What was the maximum number of office staff who could theoretically work in 
the office on any given day in April 2022? 

 502 

 Q5. What was the total number of office staff who worked in your council's offices 
each day prior to the pandemic? 

 Approximately 554 had office base prior to the pandemic  

 
 
 
We aim to provide a quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied with this 
response, however if you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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